
 

 

19 June 2025 

 

Temporary Closure of Swimming Pools 
 

Dear Members and Guests, 

 

Please be informed that the swimming pools at DBRC (including Main Pool, Baby 

Pool, and Freeform Pool) will be temporarily closed on 25 June (Wednesday) 

for urgent maintenance work. During this period, members may use the pool      

facilities at Club Siena. 

 

We will monitor the progress closely and update in due course.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

 

 

暫 停 開 放 泳 池  

 

致各會員及訪客： 

 

茲通知因泳池進行緊急維修工程 ，康樂會之泳池(包括主池、小童池及不規

則池）將於六月廿五日（星期三）暫停開放。在此期間，會員可到海澄湖畔

會所使用泳池設施。 

 

我們將密切監察維修進度並作適時更新。 

 

不便之處，敬請原諒。 


